
The New York Health Plan Association represents 27 managed care health plans that provide comprehensive health care 

services to more than 8 million New Yorkers. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW YORK HEALTH PLAN ASSOCIATION ON  

RECENT COURT RULINGS’ POTENTIAL IMPACT ON HEALTH CARE   

Statement by Eric Linzer, HPA President and CEO 

 

“We are disappointed in the recent rulings in Braidwood v. Becerra striking down provision in the ACA 

requiring coverage of certain preventative services without cost sharing and Alliance for Hippocratic 

Medicine v. U.S. Food and Drug Administration invalidating the FDA’s 23-year-old approval of 

mifepristone.  Although state protections exist to provide access to these services, these decisions have 

caused unnecessary confusion and concern for New Yorkers.  While we await further federal guidance, 

we are working with regulators to ensure there is no disruption to coverage of these important benefits.” 
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